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Dear fellow Residents, 19th February 2018 

 
URGENT 

 

Wendy Chemaly, from unit 122, is now currently residing in the Care Centre and the family have decided to 

let her stay indefinitely. 

 

They say their Mom has 2 Yorkshire terriers and the family are wondering if anyone in the village would like 

to take these 2 lovely doggies? They don’t have to go together as they will be fine on their own. 

 

If you are interested please contact…. 

 

"Bianca Bonnet" bbonnet@heronbridge.co.za 

 

Cell No 083 770 7702 

 

Should anyone decide they would like to take the one or two Doggies please would you inform the Village 

Administrator, Rene Kleynhans, on extension 206, as records need to be kept of all the pets in the Village. 

 

If she has not heard from anyone by Friday 23
rd

 she will assume no interest and then have to explore other 

avenues. 

 

 

Chris Edwards  -  ResCom Communications  

(chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about dogs looking for a home 
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